
RATIONALE: 
We have been operating parts of our log home set on 14 acres surrounded by our vineyards as 
a vacation rental property since 2014. We were the first property to complete the RDOS short-
term rental TUP. We have never had any issues or complaints. Since, we have started our family 
here in our home, made many close friends and are very grateful to be part of such a wonderful 
community. Previous owners of our property ran a successful BnB in the same home. 
 
Our home has become a consistent gathering point, away from main roads, side streets and 
direct neighbours, where countless families and guests from BC, Canada, USA and all around 
the world come to experience the Okanagan in a private rural setting. We really enjoy helping 
new and repeat guests, friends and families find the local activities they enjoy, share 
experiences, make memories and promote and work with local business. We have kept in touch 
with many of our guests, made some close friends and even helped some find properties of 
their own in Naramata. 
 
We continue to satisfy all RDOS required criteria to operate and hope that we have the 
privilege of continuing our home business. 

 


